
 

 

Wednesday, 10 November 2021 

 

Sixth Form Applications 

Dear parents/carers 

 

Firstly, I wanted to pass on my utmost thanks to the whole of year 11 for how they 
conducted themselves on taster day.  The feedback I have received from staff for the day 
has been that year 11 were outstanding and that the staff cannot wait to work with them as 
year 12 from September 2022. 

Secondly, I wanted to outline the rest of the application process for you. All year 11 
students should have received an email from ‘sims’ with details of how to sign up for Sims 
Student which is where students can apply.  There are details of how to undertake this on 
the website as well.  We have become aware that there have been a small number of issues 
with this, if your child is experiencing any issues please do contact myself or Mrs Panesar 
and we will happy to support them with their application.  The next steps of the process are 
detailed below: 

 Application deadline 21st January 
 Consultation appointments – February 
 Offer letters will be received by the end of March at the latest. 
 Sixth Form induction day – end of June (once GCSE exams are completed) 

As you can see, once the application process has been completed the next big step is the 
consultation appointments.  These appointments are put in place to make sure that all 
students are on the correct courses for their future plans.  Students will be notified in plenty 
of time of the date of their consultation appointment. 

If you have any questions about the sixth form process, please do contact me at 
dconstable@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 

I am very excited to work with year 11 as they progress throughout this year and to then 
support them with their sixth form journey over the next two years. 

Kind regards 

Mr Constable 

Head of Sixth Form 

The Emmbrook School 


